Meet Mr. Ellis



Welcome to the 2025-2026 School Year! I am so excited to be your child's advisory teacher! Please contact me anytime and I look forward to furthering your student's goals together.

Meet the Teacher

- This is my 3rd year in the CSA District.
- Reading is my passion and one of my major goals this year is to incorporate reading targets into all aspects of the curriculum.
- I graduated from The University of Michigan in December 2019 with a Master of Arts in Education.

Wallace is the first cat I adopted from a kitten. My wife and I fostered Wallace as a 4 week old that was recovering from an eye enucleation surgery and fell in love with his unique personality and charm.

Lincoln is our second cat and he was adopted from HSHV in June of 2021. He is incredibly affectionate and loves to be pet and spend time with Wallace.

Wallace and Lincoln!



Teacher Contact

Email:

jellis@csaschool.org

Our advisory newsletter is located under the CSAMS Advisory Newsletters tab in the Tuesday Times

(https://www.csatuesdaytimes.com)

Fun Facts!

- My favorite color is GREEN!
- I was a trombone player from 5th-12th grade.
- I love music and my favorite artists are Billy Joel and Meatloaf.
- I am a University of Michigan sports fan (Sorry Sparty!) and I competed for Michigan in Track and Field where I threw the Hammer.
- I hold two Michigan records and am a 3 time Big Ten Champion in track and field.
- I am a dual citizen with the United Kingdom.
- I am a Seahawks fan as I grew up in Washington State but I wish the Lions all the success in the world.
- I am a History buff and an avid Shakespeare fan and have 6 different monologues and soliloquies memorized from my favorite plays!

I am looking forward to working with you as we create an environment where your child can reach his or her full potential academically, socially, and emotionally. I believe that communication will be the key contributor in helping your child develop their intellect and character, and I encourage you to contact me if you have any questions or concerns at any time. The best way to contact me is through email. I will also do my part by putting together a newsletter to update you on what we have been doing in class as well as inform you of any upcoming events which will be published in CSA District's Tuesday Times.